
----- Original Message -----  
From: Jackie Gmach  
To: Alexander B. Tsaliuk  
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2005 12:38 AM  
Subject: Jackie Gmach Recommendation  
 
May 5, 2005  
To Whom It May Concern:  
As Program Director at the Lawrence Family Jewish Community Center in La Jolla California I 
can highly recommend the Moscow Male Choir.  
The choir performed on April 11, 2005 to a full house at the Center. The choir, which has 
performed internationally, consists of highly trained professional voices. Their program 
captivated the audience, with a standing ovation after their last presentation.  
 
Music is the Wine that fills the Cup of Silence and the Moscow Male Choir has broken the 
silence in presenting their music to audiences world wide. They present a melodic, harmonic and 
entertaining program.  
 
Sincerely,  
PAN>  
Jackie Gmach  
Jackie Gmach  
JCC Program Director/Book Fair Director  
Lawrence Family Jewish Community Center  
Jacobs Family Campus  
4126 Executive Drive  
La Jolla CA 92037-1338  
Ph 858/362-1150  
 


